(DA2023/0130) which is less than 100 metres away from our local residential
properties, schools, Child Care, Aged Care, Parks and Businesses.

The proposed operational times are every Monday to Friday from 6:00 am to
10:00 pm, from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm on Saturday. 59 large garbage trucks with a
length of 20 metres will enter and exit from our Lidcombe streets, resulting 118
truck movements every day.

If the waste transfer station gets built, this would have significant impact on the
residents currently living near the proposed construction site and rest of the
neighbourhood with:

Traffic congestion

Air, noise and soil pollution

Dust fumes and bad smell

Negatively impact the tranquillity of our suburb

Negatively impact the health and safety of local residents

Negatively impact property values

Negatively affect residential, commercial and recreational environment
Local residents will bear the cost of roadworks damaged by the ongoing
heavy vehicle usage of the area.

Lidcombe is our home!

Help protect our community from pollution!

We want a safe and clean suburb to inhabit!
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